
 

 

 

UPDATES FROM BETHEL – DECEMBER 2023 

 

FINAL REMINDER REGARDING THE PAYMENT PORTAL! 

 
Effective December 31st, 2023, the Payment Portal will be disabled. 
 
If you are interested in continuing with the convenience of automated payments, please 
contact our office to set up Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT). 
 
If you should have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call us at 701.572.6766. 
 
Thank you. 
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